
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  

THOUGHTS FROM BRAD … 
 

I want to take a moment and say thank you to those who have been 
participating in our Wednesday Elective. I’m glad you recognize the need to 
keep growing in your walk with Jesus and have committed to further study of 
His Word. Never lose that desire! As advertised, our current study “Walk” 
has ended. We will have a brief recess until we start this Fall on 
September 19th. We will continue to offer our 3F luncheon the last 
Wednesday of each month during the morning in lieu of our normal evening 
class.  
 
August 29th- Speaking of our next 3F Seniors luncheon, we will enjoy a 
“Potato Bar” on Wednesday, August 29th at 11:15. I hope you can join us! 
We will have several toppings to make that “tater” even more enjoyable. 
Before you leave, we will sing some of your favorite hymns, have some fun, 
and enjoy devotions together. Why not invite a friend who needs a church 
home?  
 
Sept. 2nd- No evening service. This is one of our normally scheduled holiday 
evenings. 
 
Sept. 4th- Our next Men’s breakfast will be enjoyed at Frisch’s restaurant. 
We will begin at 9:00 a.m. I look forward to this time as we gather for fun, food, 
fellowship and faith. Feel free to invite a friend to join us. Sign up in the coat 
room if you plan to participate. 
 
Sept. 9th- Our annual church picnic will be here before you know it. It will be 
held at Rising Park. 
 
Sept. 11th-The New Horizon Retreat will be held in Zanesville at the North 
Terrace Church of Christ.  I have placed a sign-up sheet and brochure in 
the coat room. Please send in your registration fee by 8/24 if you want to 
attend for the discounted price of $22. If you do not pre-register, the cost at the 
door will be $30. As of this bulletin, we have three seats available left on the 
bus. This is always a highlight of the year so you won’t want to miss it.  
 
Let me say thank you for those who helped at VBS. I hope the children 
appreciated the hard work each of you put into the week. A special thanks to 
Jean Azbell for all she did and does at Fifth Avenue. 
 
Some great quotes about “FAITH” from Christian authors… 
 

• “God loves with a great love the man whose heart is bursting with a 

passion for the impossible (William Booth).”  

• “Faith sees the invisible, believes the unbelievable, and receives the 

impossible (Corrie Ten Boom).”  

• “Talk what we will of faith, if we do not trust and rely upon Him, we do 

not believe in Him (Anthony Farindon).”  

 
In His Service, 
 
Brad 

August 5, 2018 

 

Sunday School 59 

Morning Worship 90 

Evening Worship  19 

Weekly Budget $   3,928.00 

Budget Received $   3,486.00 

3rd Floor Air Conditioner $      291.00 

Building Fund $      510.00 

 

Sunday School Classes for All Ages 
All classes are at 8:45 a.m. 

Nursery  
(Birth through 3 years old) 

“Jesus Loves Me” 
Room 102 

 

Preschool  
(Ages 3-6) 

“Bible Friends” 
Room 105 

Marie Huffman, Teacher 
 

Early Elementary  
(K– 3rd Grade) 

“Jesus, Our Example” 
Room 101 

Deborah Will, Teacher 
 

Upper Elementary Class 
 (4th–6th Grade) 
“Peter Escapes” 

Room 106 
Ron Enlow, Teacher 

 

Junior/Senior High 
3rd Floor 

Patrick Wersell, Teacher 
 

Ladies’ Class 
Becoming More Than A Good Bible 

Study Girl” 
By Lysa Terkeurst 

Room 209 
Jean Azbell and Bev Puckett, Teachers 

 
 

Adult Class 
“Independent Studies” 

Fellowship Hall 
Brad Seevers, Teacher 

 
Harmony Adult Class 

“International Sunday School 
Lessons” 

Room 204 
Dave Tingler, Teacher 

 
Philothean Adult Class 

“Parables” 
Room 208 

Jim Love, Teacher 

 

SERVING SCHEDULE August 19, 2018 
 

At the Table Dick Shumaker and Ron Enlow 

Serving 
Dale Rose, Ray Ayers, 

BW Baumgardner, Dan Brown 

PM Deacon Dale Rose 
 

COMMUNION Denise Baird 
 

GREETERS Don and Judy Gardner 

 

NURSERY  

Sunday School Courtney Beiter 

Worship Angie Music 
 

VISITOR CENTER  
 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH Elizabeth Edwards/ 

Mary Wampler 
 

SOUND BOARD John Baird 

POWER POINT Rick Azbell 

VIDEO Jonathan Mullett 
 

SECURITY  

Sunday School/ Worship Tim Huffman 

Evening Worship Jeff Slicer 

 

Our Church Leroy Shaner George Lambert Camille Stiverson 
Brad George Naressa Allen Kasen Newman Kenneth Dusthimer 
Judy Smith Jeane Goldfarb Emmitt Masters Veronica Hartmann 
Jerry Wentz Caleb Witham Jodi Van Dyke Delmar Severing 
Our Troops Marc Mooney Marg Shumaker Richard/Bertha Boyer 
Dick Seifert Heather Baker Unspoken Shirley Alexander 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Monday, August 13th 
Facility Management, 6:30pm 

 
Wednesday, August 15th 
Chartwell Bible Study, 2pm 

Elders/Deacons Meeting, 6:30pm 
 

Friday, August 24th  
Fellowship Potluck, 5:30pm 

 
Wednesday, August 29th 

3F Luncheon, 11:15am 
____________________________________ 

REACH OUT ON CAMPUS  
COOKIE MINISTRY 

 

New students will be moving in at Ohio 
University in Athens, and the students and staff 
of ROC are pleased to have the opportunity to 
serve others during this time.  Over the last 
several years, they have handed out hundreds 
of cookies to hungry students and parents 
during the first few days before and after the 
start of classes.  If you would like to bake 
cookies, please put 3-4 average-sized cookies 
in a zip lock bag and bring them to the church 
kitchen on Sunday, August 19th and we will 
make sure they get delivered to ROC. 

__________________________________ 
FELLOWSHIP POTLUCK 

 

Our next Potluck Dinner will be at the church 
on Friday, August 24 from 5:30-8:30pm.  This 
time the theme will be Appetizers. Come with 
your favorite finger food. Sign up and bring 
your favorite food for all to eat. This is always a 
great time for good food and Christian 
fellowship. Any questions please contact Ron 

or Ruth Enlow 317-752-4385/4371.  
____________________________________ 

INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
 

There will be a brief informational meeting for 
our members today following the service to 
provide answers from our last meeting.  

Thank you to all our volunteers who came 
out to help with Summer Bash.  Each night we 
learned how Jesus won the victory.  Our teens 
helped with songs and skits while attending 
their own study group.  Our Pre-k through 6th 
grade students attended Bible Challenge, 
Tournament Games, Festival crafts, great hall 
treats and Bible memory stations.  Many of our 
students memorized memory verses, and the 
top students got to throw water balloons at the 
volunteer of their choice.  You can see we had 
fun while learning about our Lord. Hope you 
can join us for upcoming events.   
 

FUN AHEAD 
Rock it with Jesus   
Meeting at the church:  
Thursday, August 16 - 2:00 pm - 4:00pm 
During Summer Bash we painted rocks with 
messages.  You can view them in the 
fellowship hall.  Each rock also has the church 
website listed on the bottom.  We will be hiding 
the message rocks in the downtown area, 
praying as we place them for the message to 
reach the people God has chosen.  We will 
also have a snack and small activity, time 
allowing, upon our return.   
 

Promotion Sunday 
Morning Worship - Sunday – August 26 
Grades Pre-k – Senior High 
 

September 9 
Annual picnic – Rising Park  

• Large Shelter house on the hill 
(same one we used in 2017).   

• 5:00 p. m. until 8:00 

• Pot luck – electric hook up in shelter 
house 

• Church will provide:  
o Plates, napkins and 

plasticware, water, and ice 

• Questions contact Jean Azbell 
o  740-215-4177 

 

Movie night TBA 
 

October – letter writing: details coming soon. 

SERVING SCHEDULE August 12, 2018 
 

At the Table Fred Griffith and Patrick Wersell 

Serving 
Ron Enlow, Dale Thornton, 

Lowell Trimmer, Dan Wampler 

PM Deacon Ron Enlow 
 

COMMUNION Denise Baird 
 

GREETERS Ruth Enlow 

 

NURSERY  

Sunday School Laura Wersell 

Worship Thea Kallenberg 
 

VISITOR CENTER  
 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH Sarah Brandt 

 
 

SOUND BOARD John Baird 

POWER POINT Rick Azbell 

VIDEO Jonathan Mullett 
 

SECURITY  

Sunday School/ Worship Dan Brown 

Evening Worship Dick Shumaker 

 

BOOK NOOK 
 

Monday, September 17th ~ 6:30pm 
(note the date change – no meeting in August) 

 

Watch for more information about the book for 
the September meeting. 

CHARTWELL BIBLE STUDY 
 

The next Bible Study at Pleasantview 
Place will be Wednesday, August 15th, 
from 2 to 3 pm in the Commons Room 
on the first floor. Any questions, call 
Ron Enlow at 317-752-4385. 

DEACONS 
 

The Elders have requested that all Deacons attend the Elders meetings in the future.  These 
meetings are held on the third Wednesday of each month.  The next meeting is Wednesday, 
August 15th, at 6:30pm.  This will take the place of any regularly-scheduled Deacons meetings.  



 

WELCOME TO FIFTH AVENUE!  
 

 At FACC, we focus on loving God, loving people, and turning the 
world upside down. 

 

We are happy you chose to worship with us today.  We hope you 
return next week and bring your friends with you.  If you would please 
take a few minutes to fill out a “Silent Roll Call Card”, located on the 

back of the pew, you can then place it in the offering plate as it is 
passed.  Thank you.  For more information about our great church, 

contact our minister, Brad Seevers at 5thavecofc@gmail.com or call 
him at 740.550.9882. Have a great week and may God bless your life. 
 

Core Values...  
 

Values central to the life, mission and vision of Fifth Avenue Church 
of Christ are: 

 
Christ-Centered Worship  

We make it a priority every Sunday to celebrate Jesus through our 
music. (Romans 11:36-12:1-2). We focus on Jesus through grace-

based preaching and teaching & understand the Bible is our 
authority (2 Timothy 3:16). 

 
Church Health and Biblical Balance 

Church health becomes reality when God's people seek harmony & 
live consistently. We expect every member to protect the unity 

of Christ's Church. (Romans 12:16; 1 Peter 3:8) 
 

Global Evangelism  
We are constant to our founding call to worldwide evangelism, 

proclaiming to all that Jesus Christ is the Savior, Healer, and Soon-
Coming King (Acts 20:27).  

 
Fellowship and Ministry 

After people begin their journey with Jesus, we will equip them to 
find a ministry based upon their strengths.  We want everyone to 

serve in some capacity. (1 Corinthians 12:12-27) We also want His 
church to be the living evidence of His love and power to the world.  

 
Discipleship 

We do not want you to "get religion" here at Fifth Avenue Church of 
Christ in Lancaster.  We are all about teaching you that Jesus 

seeks a daily relationship with Him through a life of obedience.  In 
other words, we want to see the things you are taught actually 

change your lifestyle & your daily decisions.  
 

Social Conscience 
We place high value on the sanctity of human life, of Biblical 

marriage and morality, and we welcome ethnic diversity (Isaiah 
56:7; Philippians 2:15-16). 

 
 

How Can I Respond Today? 
 

At FACC we look to the Bible for guidance on all issues.  We believe that God’s Word is 
clear concerning what a person must do to become a Christian. 

 Trust that Jesus can bring you to salvation. 

 Turn (repent) from the sin in your life. 

 Confess your desire to make Jesus the Lord of your life. 

 Be baptized (immersed) in water for the forgiveness of sins and to receive the 
Holy Spirit into your life. 

To make this life decision for Christ, we ask that you come forward during our commitment 
song at the conclusion of the Sunday message. Baptized believers are welcome to become 
members at FACC by coming forward on Sunday morning or by seeing our Senior Minister 
to discuss this further.  We ask that you complete a series of Curious classes to help you 
better understand what you are committing to as a member.  If you would like to take a 
Curious class, please indicate this on your Silent Roll Call Card. 

OUR PURPOSE:   
 

WE EXIST TO:   Exalt God’s Greatness; Evangelize God’s Work, 
Equip God’s People. Express God’s Love through Jesus Christ 

 

OUR MISSION: “To Love God and Love People!” 

The  
Christian  
Messenger 

August 12, 2018 

Fifth Avenue Church of Christ 

115 W. Fifth Ave. 

Lancaster, OH 43130 
 

740-654-0626 

www.myfacc.com 

e-mail – info@myfacc.com 

 

Brad Seevers, Senior Minister 
Email:  5thavecofc@gmail.com 

 

Sunday Services: Bible School 8:45 a.m.; Worship 10:00 a.m.; 
 Evening Worship 6:00 p.m. 

 

“What Will We Give In Response To Jesus?” 

Mark 12:41-44 

Brad Seevers preaching 
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Wednesday, August 29th 

11:15 a.m. 

Menu:  Potato Bar 

Sign up today! 
 

mailto:5thavecofc@gmail.com
http://www.myfacc.com/
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